
 
 
 
 
1st June 2012 
 
Partnership Award 
I am delighted to report that Much 
Marcle CE Primary was presented with a 
much sought after Partnership Award by 
the University of Worcester during a 
special presentation evening at the 
Courtyard Theatre. This award provides 
recognition of our outstanding links with 
and support for the university. 
 

 
 
Tanzanian Visit 
We were pleased to welcome into school 
Edith from Ledbury Deanery’s link project 
with Tanzania. Edith was accompanied by 

Dr and 
Reverend 
Scholefield 
who led 
Collective 
Worship 
and told us 
all about 
Tanzania. 
The 
proceeds 

from our coffee morning on 13th July will 
be sent to the Deanery’s link project. 
 
Olympic Torch 
Following our recent 
visit to Ledbury to 
witness the Olympic 
torch relay, the 
whole school is now beginning to feel the 
excitement of the forthcoming games. It 
was a momentous morning and a fantastic 
experience. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Flag Pole 
A new flag pole was installed at the front 
of the school, just in time for our Jubilee 
celebrations. At the first raising of the 
Union Flag, the whole school watched, 
before singing the National Anthem. The 
children are responsible for raising and 
lowering the Union Flag each day. 
 

 
 
 
Ledbury Deanery Celebrations 
Last weekend 
children and families 
from the local area 
joined together at 
Ledbury Rugby Club 
to celebrate the 
Queen’s sixty years 
as head of the 
church. Delicious 
food along with many 
exciting activities 
combined to create a 
highly unique day. 
 
 
 
 
 



London Visit 
The children in year six visited London 
this week and had an incredible time. An 
enthralling visit to the theatre to see the 
Lion King and a trip on the London Eye 
were just two of the highlights enjoyed. 
The behaviour of the children was of 
course exemplary and they were great 
ambassadors for our school. 
 
Jubilee Street Party 
Today saw our highly anticipated street 
party in celebration of Her Majesty’s 
Diamond Jubilee. A big thank to every 
family in the school for their generous 
contributions.  All the children and staff 
sat down to a magnificent array of tasty 
food.   
 
Children Invited to Sing in Church 
Our children have been invited to sing at 
this month’s family service at St. 
Bartholomew’s Church. The service will 
take place on Sunday 17th June at 9.30am. 
Please note that this invitation is open to 
not just the choir, but all pupils and it 
would be great to see as many children 
from the school there as possible. 
 
 
Important Dates 
June 
1st Jubilee 
    Celebrations 
 
4th – 8th Half Term 
 
11th  PTA ‘Penny in a Jar’ Competition  

commences 
11th KS2 Kwik Cricket 
12th Year 6 Leavers’ Photo 
14th Year 5 Day – John Masefield 
14th KS1 Trip to Goodrich Castle 
17th  CHILDREN SING IN CHURCH 
18th KS2 Kwik Cricket 
19th KS2 Trip to Coventry 

22nd End of PTA ‘Penny in a Jar’  
Competition 

25th KS2 Kwik Cricket 
27th New Reception  Parents’ Coffee 

Morning 
28th Year 6 Evening John Masefield  

High School 
29th Sports Day  
 
July 
2nd KS2 Kwik Cricket 
5th ‘Moving Up’ Day 
6th Kwik Cricket – Ledbury Cricket Club 
9th School Play – Village Hall 1.30pm 
10th School Play – Village Hall 6.30pm 
11th School Play – Village Hall 6.30pm 
13th    COFFEE MORNING 
17th Whole School Trip – Caswell Bay 
19th Leavers’ Service 
20th Break up today 
 
September  
4th  Term Begins 
15th  PTA Harvest Ball 
 
October 
22nd – 26th Half Term 


